
                                       Barnhill does their Best! Better Every Single Time. 
 

Good Afternoon Barnhill Community. 

We understand that students and families are eager to find out who their homeroom teacher will be for 

this year. 

However, we ask that you not call the school as our administrative assistant is working on other tasks 

and teachers are doing their best to contact all families prior to the Open House. 

The Open House will be on Thursday, August 29th it will begin at  4:00 p.m. –  and end at 6: 00 p.m. 

This will be a drop in style. 

We will have student council representatives to help escort families to visit the different teachers. 

All teachers will be in their classrooms to greet families and the students. 

The open house is to have the opportunity to experience the school environment and meet the 

teachers. 

We will have information tables set up in the gymnasium with brochures and opportunities to sign up 

for volunteering throughout the school year.  

As families leave after meeting all teachers, they will enjoy a refreshment compliments of S.R.C. 

Please do not bring school supplies at this time. 

There will be many opportunities on Tuesday, September 3rd  for grade 6 students to bring in their 

supplies and put them in their lockers. The grade 7/8 students will bring in their supplies on Wednesday, 

September 4th. 

We look forward to seeing you at the Open House. 

Thank you from all the staff at Barnhill. 

 

 

 

  

 

 


